KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
PRESENTS

FARMTO SCHOOL MONTH
BURGER BATTLE

KENTUCKY

DEPARTMENT OF
AGRICULTURE

The Kentucky Department of Agriculture has launched the Farm to
School Month Burger Battle to celebrate the outstanding products and
dedicated farmers of Kentucky. This initiative not only promotes local

agriculture but also provides an exciting platform for Kentucky’s
youth to showcase their culinary talents and creativity. By
participating in this burger battle, students have the opportunity to
connect with their community’s agricultural roots and demonstrate
their innovative skills in crafting unique and delicious burgers.

THE CHALLENGE IS SIMPLE
ONE ITEM PRODUCED OR RAISED IN YOUR COUNTY
ONE ITEM PRODUCED OR RAISED IN YOUR SURROUNDING COUNTY
ONE ITEM PRODUCED OR RAISED IN THE STATE OF KENTUCKY

YOUR BURGER DOES NOT NEED TO BE BEEF, BUT WE ASK THAT THE
PROTEIN BE RAISED IN KENTUCKY

OCTOBER IS NATIONAL FARM TO SCHOOL MONTH!



